
 

Appointment of expert by  

Independent Review Committee on Hong Kong's Franchised Bus Service  

 

  On 25 June 2018, the Committee appointed Professor John Stanley, 

an Adjunct Professor of the Institute of Transport and Logistics Studies, The 

University of Sydney Business School, to assist the Committee in discharging 

its duties under the Terms of Reference by giving his expert opinions in a 

written report and in oral evidence at forthcoming public hearings of the 

Committee. 
 


